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From: Kris Gunnarsson [ktgunn@hotmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2010 11:07 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater
| Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman: RE@EUVED
RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control] JUN/OT %0140
. . !NDE%NDEN;REGUUWORV
RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater] REVIEW COMMISSION

I wish to let the commission know that as a long time resident of the State of Pennsylvania
I am concerned about the quality of our water both drinking water and waterways, streams and
rivers in general.

I know that ill-advised or careless drilling for gas can and has had detrimental, even
devastating effect, on ground water including public drinking water. We must make certain
-.that this does not happen in Pennsylvania. The way to do that is to pass the proper laws and
regulations instructing industry to drill wisely and carefully. Once damage is done, it may
not be undone in our lifetimes.

Simple ideas, such as maintaining trees and vegetation as a buffer around rivers and streams
is both very effective and low-cost and is an example of how smart simple actions can do all
of us a lot of good, I hope we have the wisdom to enact them.

Cover the well, before the child falls in, please.

Thank you,

Kris Gunnarsson

6206 Sellers Street
Pittsburgh, PA 15206-4216




